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Comments I support Southern Water's plan, funded by their profits, to establish a wetland in Staplefield.  
 An area of native trees, wild plants and marshland would enhance the AONB and provide a diverse 
habitat for plant and animal life. 
 Coincidentally the RSPB recently drew attention to the threat from rising sea levels to coastal 
wetlands and the need for more inland wetland areas. I should like to hear bitterns booming in 
Staplefield.  
 An ICW uses less energy and fewer chemicals than other wastewater treatments.  
 Cleaning the river Ouse is important to many people, not only Staplefield residents. 
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